

Unit 10:**CONSERVATION**

Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from that of the others.

1. A. eliminate B. elephant C. endanger D. erosion
2. A. campfire B. part C. animal D. natural

Choose the word that has the main stress placed differently from the others.

3. A. endanger B. disappear C. prohibit D. destruction
4. A. industrial B. environment C. agriculture D. responsible

Choose A, B, C, or D that best completes each unfinished sentence or substitutes the underlined part

5. The _____ is the air, water land in or on which people animals and plants live.
A. consequence B. environment C. planet D. resource
6. Many national parks have been established _____ endangered animals.
A. to save B. to kill C. to protect D. to ban
7. Many rare _____ of animals are in danger of extinction.
A. species B. classes C. being D. pairs
8. People are destroying the air by adding _____ to it.
A. polluted B. pollutions C. polluters D. pollutants
9. The heavy rain has caused _____ in many parts of the country.
A. crops B. floods C. water D. soil
10. A: _____ to stay the night?
B: Oh, that's very kind of you.
11. They advised that part-time workers should _____.
A. be employing B. have been employ C. employ D. be employed
12. He expected us _____ him a job.
A. offering B. to offer C. offer D. to be offered
13. We have to work together to find a solution _____ the problem.
A. with B. at C. in D. to
14. The people in our village are leading a _____ life.
A. peace B. peaceful C. peacefully D. peacefulness
15. Human beings are changing the environment _____ all respects.

A. at B. for C. in D. upon

16. The sick man _____ to the hospital.

A. took B. has taken C. being taken D. was taken

Mark the letter A, B C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions

17. Hurricanes from the Gulf of Mexico have been caused considerable damage to coastal cities in Texas.

A. Hurricanes B. have been caused C. considerable D. damage

18. The first modern type of Printing press was invented with a German. Johannes Gutenberg, in 1439.

A. Printing B. was invented C. with a German D. in

19. It is estimated that much of a teenager's time is spending chatting on the Internet.

A. is estimated B. much of C. spending D. chatting

Blacken the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

20. Deforestation is destroying large areas of tropical rain forest.

A. changing B. raising C. becoming D. damaging

21. Sperm whale populations are at risk due to hunting.

A. in extinction B. in danger C. on the decrease D. in fewness

Blacken the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

22. Many organizations have been set up and funds have been raised.

A. established B. collapsed C. delayed D. decreased

23. Laws have been introduced to prohibit the killing of endangered animals.

A. reduced B. decreased C. ban D. encouraged

Blacken the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

24. Peter: How often do you go to school? Harry: _____.

A. I go there early. B. Every day except Sunday.
C. I don't think so. D. I go there by bus.

25. A: "Would you like to go to the movies tonight?"

B: "_____."

B. No, I don't like B. Yes, I'd like C. Of course D. I'd love to

Read the passage then pick out the best option (A, B, C or D) to answer each question.

World Oceans Day

One of the main aims of the World Oceans Day is to remind people of the important role the ocean plays in our lives. The ocean is (17) _____ to the majority of plants and animals on Earth, from single-cell organisms to the blue whale. Marine plants provide us with 70 percent of the oxygen (18) _____ we breathe. The ocean controls the climate, providing heat in winter and cool air in summer. (19) _____ most urgent problem facing the ocean at the moment is plastic pollution. Reducing one use plastic has been an important theme for World Oceans Day for a number of years. (20) _____, climate change and rising sea temperatures are a huge problem. Rising sea temperatures have a direct influence on weather patterns and they are seen as partly responsible for an increase in extreme weather conditions.

(Adapted from <https://learnenglish.britishcouncil.org/>)

26. A. roof B. home C. surrounding D. background

27. A. what B. where C. in which D. which

28. A. A B. An C. The D. Some

29. A. Therefore B. Nevertheless C. However D. Besides

Read the passage then pick out the best option (A, B, C or D) to answer each question.

We know that every year less than 100 people are attacked by sharks and about 5 to 10 of these people die. But, let's look at the other side of the story - How many sharks do people kill? Well I think you already know this: People kill many more sharks. Every year, people hunt and kill thousands of sharks. One reason people kill sharks is for sport; they hunt them just for fun. Some people started to have contests to see who kill the most sharks or the bigger sharks. Another reason that people kill sharks is for food. In some countries, such as the United States and Great Britain, shark meat is a popular food. In other countries, such as China, people use shark fins to make soup. Because so many people like to eat shark, fishing boats catch a lot of sharks to sell for food.

So, for both of these reasons, people are killing many sharks. Some biologists are getting worried that the number of sharks is getting too small. That's why many biologists think we should stop killing so

many sharks, and instead try to protect them - or else some day they may all be gone. Some countries have already passed some laws to help protect sharks. The United States, for example, has passed laws that limit the number of sharks that people can kill or food or for sport. So even though some people like to hunt sharks, we do need to protect them.

31. How many sharks are hunted and killed every year?
A. one hundred B. many C. five to ten D. thousands
32. People want to kill sharks because .
A. they are afraid of sharks
B. shark meat is a popular food
C. they get their enjoyment from killing sharks.
D. B and C are correct.
33. The number of sharks in the world is .
A. getting worried by some biologists. B. being killed
C. getting bigger D. getting smaller.
34. Why do billowing wants to protect sharks?
A. Because they want to learn more about sharks.
B. Because they are afraid someday sharks may no longer exist.
C. Because of the number of sharks that were killed
D. Because sharks' fins can be used in medicine.
35. Which of the following is **not** mentioned in the passage?
A. People like to hunt sharks.
B. Laws have been passed in sharks' defence.
C. The governments prohibited people from killing sharks.
D. People are killing many sharks for some reasons.

Blacken the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is closest in meaning to each of the following questions.

36. They report that more than twenty fishermen were missing in the storm.
A. More than twenty fishermen were missing in the storm
B. More than twenty fishermen were reported missing in the storm
C. More than twenty fishermen are reported to be missing in the storm
D. More than twenty fishermen arc reported to have been missing in the storm

37. They will have to find a better solution.
- A. A better solution will have to be found.
 - B. A better solution will be have to find.
 - C. A better solution will be have to be found.
 - D. A better solution will have been to be found.
38. Mr. Pike is repairing the refrigerator at the moment.
- A. The refrigerator is being repaired at the moment by Mr. Pike
 - B. The refrigerator is repaired by Mr. Pike at the moment.
 - C. The refrigerator is being repaired by Mr. Pike at the moment.
 - D. The refrigerator is be repairing by Mr. Pike at the moment.
39. We have not used this computer for a long time.
- A. For a long time has not been used this computer.
 - B. This computer has not used for a long time,
 - C. This computer has been not used for a long time.
 - D. This computer has not been used for a long time.
40. They were carrying two injured players out of the field.
- A. Two players were injured and carrying out of the field.
 - B. The field was being carried two injured players.
 - C. Two players were injured and carried out of the field.
 - D. Two injured players were being carried out of the field.

